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Dear prayer partners, 

Thank you for keeping us in your prayers and for being part of what the Lord is doing in Zamora/
Jacona through your support each month.  

This past month the Lord graciously allowed us to take a trip to celebrate our 10th wedding 
anniversary! It was a very special time together and feel refreshed and can’t wait to be back in the 
ministry. We praise the Lord for His very generous blessing towards us in this trip, for His 
protection and provision!  

During our trip we met a lot of people and had many opportunities to share the Gospel with them. 
We pray that in some way our conversations, a smile or a tract will produce an impact in 
the lives of those we met.  

In our absence, Isaac and Hannah Roa were on the frontline, taking over the responsibility of the 
church, teaching and Bible studies. 
Last month we asked you to join us in prayer for the perfect house for them. Well, the day before 
we left, they were able to sign the contract for a 2-story house, really close from ours. We praise 
the Lord for His perfect provision and fast answer to prayer! 

We are so excited to have them join us in Jacona and see what the Lord has in store for all of us. 
Also, Caleb is so happy to have another man help him share during the church services. 

Isaac and Hannah have given us a good report from the church and the Bible studies in Chilchota 
and Jacona.  

Please continue to lift in prayer the ministry in Chilchota. Some of the Bible studies have 
faithfully continued, while a few haven’t been so faithful. We know the enemy is hard at 
work trying to steal the precious Seed that has been sown in their hearts, discouraging 
some with trials or keeping them busy enough to “not have time” to study God’s Word. 
Please pray that these people would have a sense of urgency and a desire to know God 
personally. And for those who continue studying, that their hunger for knowing God will 
continue to grow and that their eyes would be open to their sin and their need of a Savior. 
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Left: Seeing Isaac and Hannah’s new house.	

Below: The view of the city of Zamora from their 
rooftop.

Above: Celebrating God’s provision and answer to 
prayer for a house for Isaac and Hannah.	

Right: Celebrating God’s grace and many blessings 
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